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CITY COUNCIL WRITTEN PETITION 

Please provide the information requested below. When complete, please submit to the City Clerk's 
Office, 1500 Warburton Avenue, Santa Clara, CA 95050. 

Date: Tuesday, May 18, 2021 

Gabriela Landaveri 
I, _________________ , am hereby requesting to be placed on the Santa 
Clara City Council Agenda for the following purpose: 

I would like to add "Adoption of the Vision Zero Policy". Vision Zero is the straightforward 

goal of achieving zero traffic-related deaths and severe injuries. Adoption of this policy 

demonstrates the City Council's prioritization and commitment to making Santa Clara roads 

safer for all road users. 

I understand that it is important that I attend the meeting in the event there are any questions the Council 
wishes to ask me. 

Signed: 

NAME: _G_cibr __ lelcv __ L_CUUUW ___ ev_v _____ _ 

ADDRESS: ______ c_o_o_lid_g_e_D_ri_v_e ___ _ 

Street 

Santa Clara 95051 

City Zip Code 

TELEPHONE:* ___ 40_8_.4_7_5_.5_6_73 _____ _ 
Optional 

DATE: Tuesday, May 18, 2021 

*NOTE: This is a public document. If your telephone number is unlisted or if you do not want it to be public, 
please provide an alternate number where you can be reached. 
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Date: Tuesday, May 18, 2021 2021 A y 19 tlrl ] : 08 

Subject: Please Add "Adopt Vision Zero Policy" to Santa Clara City Council Agenda 

Dear Santa Clara Mayor and City Council: 
We request the City to include "Adopt a Vision Zero Policy" as an agenda item on an upcoming 
City Council Meeting. 

As you are likely already aware, the Vision Zero Policy has the straightforward goal of zero 
traffic-related deaths and severe injuries. We hope the City Council wants Santa Clara to be a 
safe and inviting city, and recognizes that minimizing preventable deaths and injuries is an 
important goal. 

Objective 1.A in the 2018 updated Master Bicycle and Pedestrian Plan states: "Study 
implementing a Vision Zero policy before 2024." Why wait 3 years just to study this? The time is 
now for you as the City Council to make a commitment to ALL ROAD USERS to make our roads 
safer. 

Please add "Adopt Vision Zero Policy" as an agenda item to the next City Council Meeting. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Gabriela Landaveri, Santa Clara homeowner on Coolidge Drive, cyclist, walker 

Betsy Megas, Santa Clara homeowner 

Kevin Wang, Santa Clara homeowner on Bowers Ave 

Scott Olsen, Santa Clara homeowner on Kiely Blvd. 

Norman Cevallos, Santa Clara homeowner on Clara Vista Ave 

Hesham Naja, Santa Clara resident 

Sasha Tran, Santa Clara resident 

Chris Howden, Santa Clara resident, walker, bike rider 

Atisha Varshney, residents North Santa Clara 

Aman Bhargava, homeowner in Santa Clara 

David W Keith, homeowner, walker, and biker in Santa Clara 

Mikhail Haury/au, San Jose resident, user of Santa Clara streets 

John Cordes, Sunnyvale resident, I commute between Sunnyvale and San Jose thru Santa 

Clara on numerous routes including Monroe. 

Richard Mehlinger, Sunnyvale resident 



Cathy Switzer, Sunnyvale resident 

Margaret Hagan, Sunnyvale resident 

Agnes Veith, Sunnyvale resident 

Alon Golan, Los Altos resident commuting through Santa Clara to downtown San Jose 

Ari Feinsmith, Sunnyvale resident, frequent bicycle commuter through Santa Clara to get to 

Mission College 

Carol Weiss, Sunnyvale resident 

Andrew Cosand, Sunnyvale resident, commuting through Santa Clara to San Jose 

John Kelly, Campbell resident, commuting through Santa Clara on Pruneridge Ave and 

Homestead Road 

Brian Preskitt, San Jose resident, frequent bike visitor 

Michael Hazelton, San Jose resident who frequently commutes through Santa Clara on a 

bicycle 

Marc Schaub, Sunnyvale resident, bike commuter, walker 


